
 
 
 
 
Minutes of Belles December 1, 2010 Meeting 
 
President Carol Uran called the meeting to order by reading a Little of the Rainbow.  She 
then introduced three new residents, attending for the first time. 
 
The minutes of the November meeting were read and approved. 
 
The treasurer gave a report of a beginning balance of $10,727.60, income of $1,784.00, 
expenses of $5,085.40, with an ending balance of $7,426.20.  The report was approved. 
 
Sarita Cannon reported that the walk for prostate cancer raised $1400.00. 
 
The ladies free event, “Its All About Signs”, was very well attended and everyone had a 
great time.  Nan Hall Linke was the speaker. 
 
Ruth Cheek thanked everyone for helping decorate the clubhouse.  Fifty-seven people 
helped.  She asked for sign-ups for undecorating on January 2, from 2 – 4, and January 3, 
starting at 9 AM.  Coffee, kolaches, and donuts will be served. 
 
Carol Wach will chair breakfast with Santa.  Tickets are on sale for $3 for everyone over 
two-years-old. 
 
There are now six houses on the tour of homes to be held December 12, from 5 – 7 PM, 
with a reception following at 7 PM.  The homes are Connie Harry, Lynn Rodriquez, 
Carolyn Jones, Olivia Moore, Judy Hammond, and Margarete Nicolson. 
 
Helen Vaughan made a motion that the Belles give $200.00 for staff Christmas gifts.  The 
motion was seconded by Linda Sanders and was approved. 
 
Carol Uran presented a proposed budget for the coming year.   
 
Carol gave a reading of the “Littlest Angel” as a closing for the meeting.  She then 
presented the new officers and gave a gavel to the new president, which will be passed 
down each year. 
 
The new officers presented gifts to the outgoing officers. 
 
Jo Callaway 
Secretary 
 
 


